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NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Shortly after 9 a.m. Saturday, Dec. 25, 2021, Charleston
County Sheriff’s Office deputies responded to Enterprise Bank of South Carolina at 804 Oyster
Park Drive on Edisto Island for an attempted break-in of an ATM. They determined that an
unknown male had used some sort of explosive device to try to access the ATM.

Nothing is believed to have been stolen, and no injuries were reported.

The CCSO Bomb Squad responded to ensure safety at the scene before detectives started to
investigate further. There is no detailed description of the suspect.

Anyone with information in the case can call the Sheriff’s Office at 843-743-7200 or Crime
Stoppers at 843-554-1111.


